
 

 

 

 

POLICY ON SINGLE USE PLASTIC 

 

The Geldeston Village Hall Management Committee is committed to 

minimising any adverse affects that the Hall’s activities may have on our 

environment. 

To this end, as far as possible with immediate effect, but in any case by 

OCTOBER 2019 the use of the following products will be prohibited within 

the Hall and at events staged by the Hall Committee in outdoor venues:- 

Single Use :- 

Drinking Straws and stirrers 

Cotton Buds 

Plastic Cutlery 

Plastic cups 

Water and Soft Drinks Bottles 

Light Sticks 

 

Signed on behalf of the Committee according to a resolution made on the 

19th June 2019 

 

  …………………………………….. 

Loraine Loffstadt – Chairperson  

Geldeston Village Hall 

Charity Number 209939 

 


